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Digital Café - Year 6 Parents, Carers and Grandparents 
 

Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr,  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to launch this year’s Digital Café programme for Year 6 parents, carers and grandparents, and look 
forward to welcoming you to our school.  
 
Our Digital Café sessions will explore some of the ICT/digital skills we teach the children at school, show you some of 
the platforms we use as well as highlighting internet safety. During these interactive, one-hour sessions, an emphasis 
will be placed on helping you to develop your child’s IT skills, with the support and guidance you need. 
 
Our Digital Café sessions will take place on four Monday afternoons between 2.00 p.m. and 3.00 p.m. in our 
Bungalow rooms where tea, coffee and refreshments will be available. Digital Café sessions will be held on the dates 
below:  
 
Monday 12th May at 2:00pm  
Monday 19th May at 2:00pm 
Monday 9th June at 2:00pm 
Monday 16th June at 2:00pm 
 
If you would be interested in coming along to our Digital Café sessions, please complete the slip and return to your 
child’s teacher. We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our Digital Café sessions and to enjoying a 
positive partnership with you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 6 Staff. 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s teacher:  
 
I, ___________________________, Parent/Carer/Grandparent of _______________________ Class______ am 
interested in attending the programme of Digital Café sessions. 
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